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Letter of Municipal Significance 
SOP 

Toronto and East York Community Council  
Toronto City hall, 100 Queens St W. 2nd floor, 
Toronto, Ontario  
M5H 2N2 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 I am writing on behalf of Toronto Life , to express our request that the 2018 Garden Party event be 
recognized as an Event of Municipal Significance. Garden Party is an event featuring local entertainers, 
caterers, craft brew and other locally focused vendors in celebration of this beautiful time of year.   

The event takes place on Wednesday, July 18th, 2018 at Toronto Botanical Gardens located at 777 
Lawrence Ave E, North York, ON M3C 1P2. The event runs from 6:00pm -11pm. We are expected to have 
400 guests in attendance with a $69 admission fee. 

With your approval of the 2018 Garden Party event as an event of municipal significance and a letter of 
non-objection, Ontario craft beer and wine, and other beverages will be served by Smart Serve certified 
staff.  

We thank you for your time and look forward to hearing your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Meagan Madill 

TE32.164.10


